-29-11
ﬁ:ﬂ tiffanyanderson <tiffanyanderson@me.com>

] Subject: July 28, 2011
Date: July 29, 2011 5:32:34 AM PDT
Mackenzie Dawson <MDawson@ Aims4Claims.com>
Cc:  tiffanyanderson <tiffanyanderson@me.com>

Mackenzie,

| am writing you to inform you that my injury which occurred on Wednesday June
20th , 2011 is in need of medical attention.

I am requesting a claim number so | can submit my QME request. This is a new
claim.

Dr. Murata has requested an MRI and if we do not have an authorization | will
seek more extreme measures like going to the ER for treatment and a diagnosis.

I have had a virus since the day Dr. Eck released me from his care. | had to go to
my physician to get antibiotics. | lost four days of work due do to this virus. My
knee is in pain at high levels throughout the day.

‘ Please forward this to whomever this should go to.
Please do not deny me care.

If 1 do not receive a claim number by am today | will call DWC and inform them
that | am being refused care.

Sincerely,
Tiffany Anderson
209-329-9523

Copy of email to insurance company requesting medical help unaware John had not
reported.







‘ July 29, 2011 5:33 AM
Mackenzie Dawson <MDawson@Aims4Claims.com>
To: tiffanyanderson <tiffanyanderson@me.com>
Out of Office AutoReply: July 28, 2011
Please note | will be out of the office 7-28-11 returning 8-1-11. If you need
immediate assistance please call 916-563-1900 and they will direct you to
someone who can help you. If you need to fax that number is 916-563-
1919. Otherwise | will respond to you once | return. Thank You







